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Friday, March 13, 2020

Dear BSC Families,

The Brampton Soccer Club has been monitoring the most recent developments with the Coronavirus
(COVID-19) within our City of Brampton and other soccer communities in Ontario.

Keeping in line with our Governing Body, Ontario Soccer, the Brampton Soccer Club will immediately
suspend all soccer activities including, but not limited to, all league competitions, tournaments,
training, coach and match official education and team building activities.

Please note, our BSC office will also be closed, however, we will be answering e-mails and voice malil

messages.

This decision is to ensure the health and safety of our BSC families, players, coaches, match officials,
volunteers, administrators, spectators and staff.

Brampton Soccer Club will continue to follow the guidelines set forth by the public health authorities,
government agencies and our direct governing body, Ontario Soccer.

We are committed to continue to provide a positive soccer experience to our membership and will
provide further direction and updates as we continue to monitor the situation.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors & Staff
Brampton Soccer Club
www.bramptonsc.com



